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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
COVID information  
Please remember to inform us immediately if your child tests positive for COVID. During term time 
weeks, please ring school or email and at weekends and during holidays email: 
head@water.lancs.sch.uk. This is really important, as we need to identify and notify close contacts, even 
during the school holidays.  
 
The government have asked schools to check for six days after the close of school, which means I will be 
checking emails and contacting close contacts up to Christmas Eve. I don’t need to check from Christmas 
Day onwards. After this point, any COVID case contacts should be addressed through Test and Trace and 
not need school involvement until the beginning of the new term.  
 
Please note that 4th January is an INSET day when staff, but not children, are in. Children start back at 
school on Tuesday 5th January.  
 
As always if you have any questions or queries please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Willan 
Headteacher 
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